
Year 5/6: 97% Good 

Year 3/4: 92.4% Below  

Year 1/2: 93.8% Below 

Reception: 91.1% Below 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

94.1%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

92.1% 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Y5/6 Athletics Festival 1-3.30pm Tuesday 
16th May 

Tuesday 23rd May—M&M (theatre produc-
tion) £1 donation  

Break up for May half term—Friday 26th 
May  

Monday 5th June—Return to school after 
half term  

Sports Day (whole school) —Mon 26th June 
1pm-Families welcome 

Friday 30th June—Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
1.30pm  

Tuesday 27th June —Rec –Y6 trip to 
Beamish (FREE and funded by PTFA)  

Tuesday 11th June –Little Explorers/EYFS 
trip to Sealife Centre  

 Break up for summer—Thursday 20th July  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— Stamina 

Lola—Nursery  

Davidjohn-Reception 

Lily-Mae—Year 1/2 

Tommy —Y3/4  

Rosie -Year 5 

EVERYONE! -Y6 

Breakfast club star-Bobby D 

Times Table Award– Dimitri 

 

 

Friday 12th May 2023 

 As another four day week draws to a close, we would like to  cele-
brate our oldest pupils’ determination and commitment towards tack-
ling their end of Key Stage Two assessments. There has been much 
controversy about the content of this year’s SATs papers but our 
children have given it their all—and—regardless of upcoming results, 
we want to celebrate their  resilience. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fundraising update! 

Thank you to the family of Eliza Roe who has currently donated £90 towards 
our Year  Six Sponsored Spell event. All money pledged will contribute to our 
leavers’ trip.  

Please can all other monies be received by May 15th.  Thank you in advance 
for your generosity. 

 

Do you know any children 

in the village that are not 

registered for our Two 

Year Old Provision or 

Nursery? We have places 

available now in Nursery 

and we are able to offer 30 

hours to all entitled 3 & 4 

year olds. Please visit 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk to see if you qualify. Or 

contact us on 01287 651723.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  

Mental Health Awareness Week 2023 

 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week takes place from Monday 15 – Sunday 21 May 
2023. The official theme for this year, as set by the Mental Health Foundation, 
is ‘anxiety’. Our ‘Just’ Anxiety?’ campaign aims to help people and organisations 
to understand the difference between anxiety and anxiety disorders and to con-
fidently seek and signpost each other to the right support. 

Community News 

It has come to our attention that there have 
been troubles in the village recently. Can we 
please remind families that our fabulous pupils 
adhere to our three simple rules of being 
SAFE, READY and RESPECTFUL in school; 
please support the community by  being role 
models and encouraging citizenship at all times. 

 If you need to report any anti-social behav-
iour, please contact 
laura.collins2@cleveland.police.uk or if a crime 
has been committed then use 101.  


